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Now follow on twitter: #carverofwood

In the News
Its official! Sculpture is now more popular and valuable!
The Evening Standard cutting below of 4 November shows how sculpture is, thank goodness, finally getting prices reflecting
its true worth. So remember this when you next sell the prized carving that you sweated and slaved over for months, or when
you are whittling something for the godchild or grandchild. That sale or treasured heirloom could have a value well beyond its
sentimental value. Long may the trend continue!

Stuck for a
Christmas

present idea?

These are available from ebay.



How Do I Get an Idea for a Carving? Part 2
I get precious little feedback so I'm never sure if anyone actually reads this magazine, but assuming someone does, you may
remember that last month I mentioned that I’ve several friends who’ve said they would really love to take up carving but
wouldn’t have a clue what to carve. So they don’t even start. Last month I gave a few ideas for inspiration, such as going to
sculpture exhibitions. Here are a few more.

 This full size wooden bear was on the pavement to the
left just before the entrance to the Northern approach to the
Blackwall Tunnel, by a wood yard. Clearly an inspired carver
is working there. (Sorry about the poor quality of the shot –
snapped though the car window while the traffic was
queueing)

Finally,
this
magnificent
wood
carved
stag’s head
is on
permanent
display at
Great Comp
Gardens,
Kent.

So the message is clear – keep your eyes open to get inspiration.

As David Hockney said: ‘If you want to be a good artist, just look around you - but actually look!’

This interesting sculpture popped up by Liverpool street station and is
now there for good. Makes you think. Why triangular heads? Why no
arms?
I was not sure if ‘Please Do Not Climb’ was a safety notice or the title of
the piece!



Barry RIP

Barry was a talented carver and below are some of works. A true individual, he specialised in aeroplanes and similar items
that are outside the comfort zone of most carvers. He will be sadly missed.

It is with great sadness that I have to announce the death of one of our members, Barry Freeman (known to his family as
Bill). The following is from his daughter, Alexis Bodycomb:



Expressionism
A recent carving published in ‘Chip Chats’ (the American Woodcarvers’ magazine) was of a man’s head, purportedly
laughing. But the expression was poor- it was not clear whether he was indeed laughing, in immense pain, or trying to stifle
anger. I wont republish it here, but it made me realise that while it’s difficult enough to carve a realistic head, its ten times
harder to capture an expression. I’m not sure what the trick is, but perhaps we could learn from some old masters here.
Below are Roman portrait stature heads. Don’t they just capture the expression?
From the book: The World of Late Antiquity by Peter Brown



Members’ (and other) Jottings

Hi Clive,

Just to let you know I won't be attending meetings for a while as I have to go
back on to chemotherapy.

Please wish everyone a Happy Christmas from me and keep the Club News
coming.

Will see you all in the New Year.

Eve Ralphs
09 November 2014
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I'm sure
the Club
wishes Eve
all the best
for
recovery

Next
Meeting:
9am to
1pm,

Saturdays

Christmas
Party

Evening!!

6 Dec 6 December
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